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Reduced Pressure Zone Assembly (RPZ) 

 
Reduced pressure zone assemblies (RPZ Valves) are extremely important. They are used to keep 

contamination or pollution out of your water. Specifically, this device is installed onto your plumbing 

system to protect drinking water and the city water supply. 
 

When is it necessary to have a RPZ installed?   

The most common instances are: 

• If you have installed a lawn irrigation system. 

• If you have an active well on the property 

• There could be other instances that Copeville SUD might require a RPZ to be installed. 

• The yearly cost for the inspection is $50.00. 

 

Please make sure your RPZ has been installed correctly before our inspector comes out. 

• The device should be installed on your service line between the meter and the home. 

• The device needs to be 12” above grade.  From the drain in the middle to grade level. 

• You can purchase a faux rock to cover the device for appearances. 

• There is also an insulated sock that can be placed over the device during winter to prevent freezing. 

 

 


